

# CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 15<sup>th</sup> October 2021

#### St Nicholas' Awards

## This half term's St Nicholas' awards go to:

Noah L & Olive





# Year 2/3 Girls' Football Team

This is our amazing team of Yr 2 /3 girls who took part in the Shelley Pyramid tournament this week and won the trophy.

What a fantastic achievement – well done!



Children age 5 to Year 5 are invited to a Holiday Club Day in the half-term holidays! Games, craft, stories and lots more!

Day: Tuesday 26th October

Time: 10.30am to 3.00pm

Place: Clayton West Methodist Church (on Wakefield Road)

Cost: £4 per child

Holiday Club has been running for many years and is organised by the Churches in Clayton West and Scissett.

Each child needs a packed lunch and a coat.

For more information and to book go to www.facebook.com/cws.holclub or phone 07963 505195.

#### Yr 2 Multiskills

Our Yr 2 children are looking forward to going to Shelley College to take part in a Shelley Pyramid Multiskills event on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> October. They should come to school in their PE kit that day please.

#### Reception / Yr 1

On Monday 18<sup>th</sup> October children in Reception and Yr 1 will join a Zoom meeting with children's author and illustrator Nick Sharratt.

We have no doubt that this will be great fun.

We would like to thank Read Holmfirth book shop for facilitating this – please support them whenever you can.

# Read

41 Huddersfield Road, Holmfirth HD9 3JH

OPENING TIMES

Mon - Fri: 10am - 4pm

Sat: 9.30am - 4pm

Sun: 11am - 3pm

01484 688 692
Read.holmfirth@gmail.com
www.to-be-read.co.uk

### Reminder

We break up for half term on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> October.

School re-opens to children on Monday 1st November.



